
From:
To: FERGAS
Subject: Comment on Natural Gas Export Proposal
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 3:17:00 PM

Please accept this comment on the Natural Gas Export Proposal.  In my opinion this authorization of
 export contracts is not in the public interest.  Among the compelling reasons for this objection are
 the negative effects on climate and on domestic gas prices.  The cumulative affects of such a
 proposal must be considered.  I only learned of the application today and request an extension of
 time to comment and intervene. 
Thank you,
Kathleen O’Connor
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